
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

INVESTMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Thursday, October 19, 2023, Fullerton 

Investment Advisory Committee meeting scheduled at 5:30 p.m. will not 
be held. 
 

The next regularly scheduled Investment Advisory Committee meeting will 

be on January 18, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

The Investment Advisory Committee holds all meetings in the Council 

Chamber located at 303 West Commonwealth Avenue, Fullerton, 
California. 

 


